
A big thank you to all who joined us on 20 December 2018 for 
the SMA Members’ Appreciation Nite held at Golden Village Great 
World City. It has been a wonderful year of change, learning and 
networking, and we are ever so grateful for the support of our 
Members and volunteers. In the coming year, SMA will continue 
being a voice for doctors and medical students, and advocate for 
matters that impact the profession. 

We hope that you have enjoyed the premiere screening of 
BumbleBee: The Movie and that 2019 will be a year of positive 
changes and transformation (pun intended)! 
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